

NPCI/2017-18/CTS/004

24th May, 2017

To,

All member banks participating in CTS WG P2F session at Mumbai

Issuance of new NPCI ID cards at P2F centre in Mumbai

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Please be informed that the existing ID Cards issued to bank officials by NPCI for participating in P2F session at Mumbai are no longer valid.

All bank officials participating in P2F session at Mumbai are requested to submit their currently issued NPCI cards to NPCI official at P2F centre. No new cards will be issued to bank employees and the bank staff shall carry and display their bank's identity card for P2F session.

Out-sourced participants (non-bank staff) attending P2F session, will have to return the currently issued NPCI cards and collect new identity cards having new NPCI logo. For this purpose the out-sourced staff will have to get an authorization letter from concerned bank along with 2 passport size photographs by 02nd June 17. The new ID cards will be issued by 12th June 17. Out-sourced staff will need to carry and display NPCI issued new identity card for P2F sessions.

With Warm Regards,

(Shardul Gopujkar)

AVP-WG CTS/NACH Operations